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General Atomics
ATTN: Mr. James R. Edwards

Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary
P.O. Box 85608
San Diego, CA 92186-9784

Dear Mr. Edwards:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MANAGEMENT MEETING

This confirms the arrangements made between Dr. Keith Asmussen of your staff
and Mr. Jerome Roth of this office regarding a management meeting to be
conducted at the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Headquarters at 9:00 a.m. on
February 9, 1994.

Information concerning this meeting was originally conveyed to you in the
cover letter of Inspection Report No. 93-201, dated January 4,1994. In that
letter, the NRC expressed its concern over the number of violations and other
program weaknesses identified during the material control and accounting
(MC&A) inspection conducted during the week of November 29 - December 2, 1993.
The violations and program weaknesses appear to indicate a lack of management
control and oversight of your MC&A program.

Please be prepared to discuss the results of the last MC&A inspection, your
plans for corrective actions regarding the identified issues and your overall
plans for improving your licensed program.

Should you have any questions concerning this meeting, please contact us.

Sincerely,

P. d.A.-g

Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

~.

and Safeguards, HMSS

cc: Dr. Keith Asmussen, Director i
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